
 

Napaam, Tezpur, Assam: 784028 

Email- codl@tezu.ernet.in/codldirector@teu.ernet.in 

Ph- 03712275350/57 

 

NOTIFICATION 
Dated- 17/12/2019 

 

The following important information is for all the concerned learners of CODL who have 

completed their programmes successfully during Autumn Semester 2018 and Spring 

Semester 2019 and have applied for attending the XVII Convocation of Tezpur University to 
be held on Dec 23, 2019:  

1. Academic Robes will be issued to the awardees on 21st December 2019 from 2.00 p.m. 

onwards at the Central Library of the University and will be provided till 5.00 pm on 22nd 

December 2019. 

2. The awardees will be required to attend the rehearsal mandatorily to participate in the 

Convocation. The rehearsal will be held on 21st December 2019 from 2.30 p.m. onwards and 

on 22nd December at 11.30 am and 2.30 p.m. 

 

Sd/- 
Director 
CODL 
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